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SVP 

Our Pre - K students 

(2037) enjoy the 

puzzle centers as a 

fun learning activity. 

WME 

Reviewing the rules 

of the playground to 

start off another fun- 

filled year at White 

Mountain 
Elementary. 

 

 

UPCOMING    

 

August 19  Lady Warriors Volleyball Scrimmage  

                        @ Cloudcroft 

                      Warriors JV Football vs Roswell 10:00am 

 

August 22  Lady Warriors Volleyball @ Cloudcroft 

                      Warriors Soccer @ Lovington 
 

August 24  Lady Warriors Volleyball @ Cloudcroft 

                         Braves Football  @ Mt View 

                       

August 25   Warriors Football vs Portales @ 7pm 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

 

The first full week of the school year is in the books!  SVP 

welcomed our new Pre-K students (Class of 2037) and also 

welcomed 3Y students for the first time ever (Class of 

2038)!  It is amazing to see those years in print.  Equally 

amazing, the District’s very first batch of Pre-K students 

started 8th grade this year. 

A special shout out this week goes to all SVP and WME 

parents who drop-off and/or pick-up their students.  The 

beginning of the year traffic has been as safe as ever, but 

less congested and time-consuming, so thank you and 

please keep up the great work! Special thanks also going 

out to Chief Chavez and Ruidoso Police Officers for their 

support. 

Next Friday night we will be hosting our first home football 

game of the season and there is a significant difference for 

this season.  As the New Mexico Activies Association 

(NMAA) has done for all playoff events and many other 

districts have done, we are moving to e-ticketing, via 

GoFan.  Detailed information will be shared and posted 

early next week so you can purchase your tickets early. 

Have a safe, wonderful weekend!  Dr. B. 

 

 

RMS 
 

RMS students were 
hard at work this 
week taking their 
beginning of year 

(BOY) reading and 
math assessments.  

RHS 
 
 

RHS students work 
with Mr. Spencer to 
promote recycling 

on campus.  


